
NEW EMPLOYEE INTRODUCTION 

July 16, 2024, Executive Committee Meeting 

 

Hannah Grosvenor is joining us this morning in the role of Administrative Assistant. Hannah comes to us 

from MacKay-Lyons Sweetapple Architects Ltd. In Halifax and prior to that worked as an Administrative 

Assistant at an elementary school and as a Company Manager/Production Assistant for an Opera 

Company. Hannah has a Bachelor of Arts in Music from Gordon College. 

Please join us in welcoming Hannah to the team! 

Ashley 

 

 

 


